
Minutes from Library Building Executive Committee meeting 6/8/2020  

 

- The thought is that the BMO Bank building could be bought for about $350,000. 
- Could spend $250,000 to $300,000 to remodel the bank building.  Remodeling would be putting a 

ramp between main lobby and addition to the East.  Remove the wall between the lobby and East 
addition.  Replace the roof.  Vary basic remodeling. 

- Only the upstairs will be used to start with. 
- The Library Building Committee will continue to do fund raising to do more extensive remodeling 

of the library portion 
- Remodeling of the basement for Senior Center could be done later and paid for with grants. 
- Up to the Village to decide when to remodel basement. 
- If the Village contributed $500,000 more remodeling can be done. 
- The building committee is not talking phases of remodeling the current Library building. 
- Current building is lacking green space. 
- Remodeling current building will greatly reduce parking. 
- While remodeling current building, Library will need to be moved to a temporary location. 
- Fund raising at stand still due to virus.  
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